Invitational information

Thank you to those of you who have contacted me before I contacted you in regard to availability for weekend invitationals.  You are one step ahead of me and that is appreciated.  Entries for the Monroe Parker Invitational were due last week and the Oatlands Invitational must be finalized over the weekend but the largest invitationals in terms of our entries remain.

In the past we were able to take nearly all of our runners to each invitational.  This season we can take our entire team to only two invitationals (DCXC Distance Project on Saturday, 9/26 and Glory Days Invitational at Bull Run Park on Saturday, 10/10) as all of the other invitationals are now limiting entries.  The invitationals limiting entries are Monroe Parker on Saturday, 9/12; Oatlands Invitational on Saturday, 9/19. The invitational at Annapolis is open to all upperclassmen but we cannot take 8th graders.
Whether the entries are unlimited or not, we need to know who will be attending.  As one meet director states, “PLEASE MAKE SURE TO ONLY ENTER THOSE ATHLETES YOU KNOW ARE RACING. DON'T SEND US YOUR ENTIRE ROSTER WHEN YOU WILL NOT BE SENDING ALL YOUR ATHLTES. WE GET CHARGED FOR THE CHIP WHETHER IT IS USED OR NOT, SO PLEASE BE AS ACCURATE AS POSSIBLE IN YOUR ENTRIES.”  Therefore it is necessary to reach out and ask you for the availability of your child for each invitational.  

If you have not already done so, please contact me as soon as possible or remind your children to tell me of their availability for these invitationals. We continually ask and remind our runners but reinforcement from home always helps.  

If you’ve already asked us to include your child in an invitational meet and have a change of plans, please let us know, so we can delete that name before entries are due, and get an additional athlete into a meet that limits entries.  We strive to be as accurate as possible with our entries.  

Thank you!

Our remaining invitationals are:

Saturday, 9/26 – DCXC Invitational (unlimited entries)

Saturday, 10/3 – John “Doc” Jones Invitational (no 8th graders)

Saturday, 10/ 10 – Glory Days Invitational at Bull Run Park (unlimited entries)

